
       August 20, 2014

Dear Parents,

 Star Spellers is an extracurricular activity that encourages students to 
excel in spelling and is an excellent way to prepare your child for the school 
Spelling Bee in January.  The Star Speller tests will be administered 
monthly and a student becomes a member of the Star Spellers Club by 
completing the test with 100% accuracy.  The tests are comprised of 30 
sight words at different levels.  Students who pass the test will earn 
recognition and will be encouraged to try for a higher level each time.  

 This year Star Spellers will be offered to students before school at 
8:00 a.m. in room 22.  Please be prompt and do not enter the room once 
spelling tests have begun.  The dates for Star Spellers are now listed on 
the BBS Extracurricular Calendar.  

 If you are interested in having your child participate in Star Spellers 
please complete the attached form and return it to the school office by 
September 3.  Students who participated in Star Spellers previously will 
need to fill out a registration form if they choose to continue, however, they 
will begin on the level they were on last year.

        Sincerely,

        Mrs. Killingsworth
        Third Grade Teacher



STAR SPELLER REGISTRATION FORM

STUDENT NAME(print)_______________________________________

GRADE LEVEL _________________

TEACHER’S NAME __________________________________________

CLASS ROOM NUMBER ______________

PARENT SIGNATURE ________________________________________

 
PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE BBS OFFICE BY SEPTEMBER 3.


